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Daisy Class

Donations please           
We have lots of sniffly noses and we 

are running very low on our tissue 
supply. Any donations of boxed 

tissues would be hugely appreciated! 
We would also be extremely grateful 
for any donations of childrens socks 
and tights that you no longer need. 

Please also return any socks or 
tights that your child has been sent 

home in. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Yoga
Each week during our Monday 
PE session Daisy AM and PM 
have enjoyed learning to do 

Yoga! We have loved learning 
new moves and doing lots of 

stretches and balances in the 
hall! We have all shown 

fantastic resilience with this! 

National Storytelling Week
National Storytelling Week will 

be taking place from the 1st - 8th 
February. If you would be 

interested in coming in to read a 
story with the children in Daisy 

Class during the w/b 3rd 
February please see the Daisy 

Team.  have any questions. 

Self registration
Your children have taken to the 
new self registration activity 
beautifully and we are really 

proud of them! We have noticed 
how much more confidence they 
show when writing their names 
and they are even trying new 

letters and sounds! Keep on going 
and never give up!

Sound of the week              
Our new sound of the week this week 

was 's'! We had so much fun 
thinking of different things starting 

with the 's' sound. We used our 
looking eyes and listening ears to 

explore Daisy class and made 
playdough snakes and sausages! We 
played the Silly Soup game (a fun 

singing sound game) and thought of 
all the things that begin with S to go 

in our silly soup! 

Arts Week                        
Our theme this week was 'The Art of 

Mathematics!' We explored a 
combination of maths and art skills and 
looked at the book 'The Dot'by Peter 
H Reynolds. We explored Kandinsky 

and created lots of fantastic circular 
artwork and discovered colour mixing 

too. We also created great shape 
pictures in the style of Mondrian. 
Make sure you come in and see the 

wonderful art on display 6th and 7th 
February from 3.30-5pm.


